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Directors:	
Alan	G.	Beattie,	David	A.	Beattie	
Registered	in	Scotland:	SC	122379	

2nd	September	2025	
	
Dear	[Sir/Madam/Residents/Business	Owner],		
	
Former	Beechgrove	House	
Hillend	Rd,	
Perth,	PH1	1DL	
	
We	are	writing	to	inform	you	that	demolition	works	at	the	former	Beechgrove	House	will	commence	on	
Monday,	15th	September	2025.		

	
The	project	is	scheduled	to	take	approximately	8	weeks	to	complete.	We	understand	that	such	works	
can	be	disruptive,	and	we	would	like	to	apologise	in	advance	for	any	inconvenience	this	may	cause	
during	the	demolition	period.		
	
Please	be	assured	that	every	effort	will	be	made	to	minimise	disruption	to	the	surrounding	area.	All	
works	will	be	carried	out	in	accordance	with	health	and	safety	regulations	and	environmental	best	
practices.		
	
Should	you	have	any	concerns	or	require	further	information,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	using	
the	details	above.	
	
We	appreciate	your	understanding	and	cooperation	during	this	time.	
	
Your	faithfully	
For	George	Beattie	&	Sons	Ltd	
	
Alan G Beattie	  
Alan	G	Beattie	
Director	


